
 Exshaw School 
 27 Mt. Allen Drive 

 PO Box 40 
 Exshaw AB 

 T0L 2C0 
 403-673-3656 

 September 13, 2022 

 Dear Families: 

 I am writing to you to let you know about some important news. As of September 15th, 2022, I will be taking 
 on a new role as ESA (Education Service Agreement) Coordinator. This means I will no longer be the principal 
 of Exshaw School. I am so thankful for the wonderful experiences with students, families, staff and community 
 throughout my seven years at Exshaw School. It was been a wonderful gift that I treasure immensely. 

 Ms. Jody Keon will be the principal. She has a wealth of experience at many schools throughout the district, 
 including many years at Exshaw School. She is excited to assume the principalship and develop relationships 
 with all. Please join me in welcoming Ms. Jody Keon as the new principal of Exshaw School. 

 Ms. Keon will be at our Welcome Back BBQ on September 15th and is eager to meet all the students and 
 families. We look forward to seeing you all from 5:00 - 6:30 p.m. 

 I look forward to seeing families and students when I am at Exshaw. 

 Yours in Education, 

 Ms. Nadine Dack-Doi 
 Principal 


